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Comment on Commission meeting agenda item - Steve Finley

I support the proposal to require out of state vendors to either email records to someone requesting to 
inspect them or do a public inspection at a location within the State of Washington.

The primary reason is that if a campaign is planning on not following the PDC's rules it would be to their 
advantage to hire out-of-state vendors where an inspection of their records would be very difficult if not 
impossible. 
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